Lawways

Avocats

Data Protection Inspectorate
Tatari Tn, 39

10134 Tallinn

Estonia

Paris, February 12 2025,

Email: info@aki.ee

SUBIJECT: Inquiry Regarding DPO Designation with Your Authority

Dear Sir/Madam,

I hope this message finds you well. | am contacting you regarding the designation of a Data Protection
Officer (DPO) with your authority.

The Lawways law firm, which | represent, was officially designated as DPO before the French Data
Privacy Authority (Commission Nationale de I'iInformatique et des Libertés — CNIL) on January 23,
2025, on behalf of one of our clients, an international software company.

As our client also conducts business in Estonia, | would appreciate your guidance on the following
matters:

e Could you please confirm whether the designation must necessarily be submitted to your
authority in Estonian language? If not, would it be acceptable to proceed in English?

e Furthermore, it appears that the designation may be completed via the E-Business Register
by a board member. Otherwise, it seems that the appointing entity must submit a separate
notice directly to the Data Protection Inspectorate. Could you please provide further
clarification on these procedures and direct me to the appropriate contact person?

I would be grateful for any information you could provide on this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Maitre Gilles ROUVIER
Avocat au Barreau de Paris
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